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Please Respond to the Survey by
12/1/2020
Hello All,                                                                                                                   I
I have received several texts, emails, and posts from members about concerns
over rising numbers and cases of COVID 19. Before break both CSEA and
AVUTA met with the district admin and we were told AVUSD will not close in
person instruction unless AVUSD numbers rise significantly, State/Federal close
us, or St. Mary’s is severely impacted. I need all members to answer the
following survey so that AVUTA knows where you stand on teaching virtually
versus in person. We have an Executive Board meeting at 4:15 tomorrow and
need to make some decisions, therefore, we ask that you answer it by then.
Please talk to as many colleagues as you can and have them fill out the survey
too.
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